
Singing Festival 

Our choir, taught by Miss Reed, represented 
Cloverfields by performing with other local 

schools at the Singing Festival at the Grimsby 
Auditorium. Choir will continue next term on a 
Monday morning at 8:15am. Please book your 
child a place using MCAS if they would like to 

attend. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

Social media to keep up to date 

Blue Wave Beach Safety 

As part of the Personal Development         
Curriculum, Nicola from Blue Wave Swim 
School has been in to school to deliver an   

assembly to the children in years 1 – 6.       
Important messages were shared about how 

to stay safe when at the beach and what to do 
if they or one of their family members or 

friends end up in danger. Please talk to them 
about what they learnt. 

Graduation 

We could not have been more proud as we watched 
our Y6 children graduate. Not only are they            

well-prepared academically for  secondary school, we 
know they are respectful young people who are ready 
for the next stage in their education. We wish them all 
well and look forward to hearing about the difference 

they make! 

Meet The Teachers 

We would like to invite you in on the following dates 
to meet your child's new teacher. 

Tuesday 12th September– Early Years and Y5/6 

Wednesday 13th September– KS1 

Thursday 14th September– Y3/4 

We will be offering this from the end of the school day 
until 4:15pm. 

Reminders  

School reopens on the 4th September. We look forward to seeing you all then.  

Please name all new school uniform including lunch boxes and water bottles with sharpie to prevent 
them from ending up in lost property. 

No riding bikes/scooters in the playground. 

Transition 

Our early transition to the new classes ready for  
September has been very successful. It has been 

lovely to see the children so settled already with their 
new teachers. 

Lost Property 

Please look on Dojo at the items of lost    
property that have been left in school. If you 
recognise any of them as belonging to your 

child, please call in at the office to claim them. 

Thank you 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish 
all of our families a relaxing summer break 
and thank the whole school community for 

your continued support this year. 

From Mrs Patterson, Miss Nicholson and all 
the staff 


